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NATIONAL INTER-SCHOOL PRIMARY AND SECONDARY
CHESS TEAM CHAMPIONSHIPS

The National Chess Federation of the Philippines (NCFP) will hold the
National Inter-School Primary and Secondary Chess Team Championships on
September 5-9, 2010 in Cebu City.

The tournament aims to discover players with potentials and who can be
trained and developed to be the future Grandmasters.

This activity is open to all public and private primary and secondary schools.

The registration fee is Ten Thousand Pesos (PhP10,000.00) per team,
payable to the NCFP.

Each participating team composed of a minimum of four (4) players or a
maximum of five (5) players (4 regular and 1 reserve) must submit to the
Organizing Committee the properly filled-up Registration Form, duly signed by the
Principal on or before August 31, 2010.

For more information, contact Mr. Prospero A. Pichay, Jr,
Chairman/President, NCFP, 2/F Room 206 Philsports Complex, Bldg. B, Meralco
Avenue, Pasig City at telephone no.: (02) 381-7224 and e-mail address:
NCFPsecretariat@yahoo.com.
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